
 

Memorandum 
 
 

September 11, 2019 Agenda Items 
 
To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  September 1, 2019 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for August, 2019: 
 

• Last Fling is now in the history books.  Site will be evaluated for damage this week.   
 

• Staff continues the process of weeding, watering, mulching and spot spraying herbicide 
along the pavers. 
 

• Staff has completed designs and placed orders for the tulip beds for next spring. 
 

• Fall flowers designs will be installed next week. 
 

• Staff supported the “Duck Race” on August 14th. 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

• The 7:00 pm Tuesday evening summer recital series ended on August 20th.   
 

• The 7:00 pm Saturday Weekly Pops Concerts end in August. 
 

• The Friday Carillon and Visitor Center tours ended on August 9th.  The weekend tours 
continue until October 27th.   
 

Other points of interest: 
 

• The beach is now closed for the season. 
 

• Paddleboats and kayaks will be open on weekends only after Labor Day through 
September. 
 

• Beginning the weekend of August 17th and 18th, the Riverwalk Café will be opened only 
on weekends through September 29th. 
 


